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Breaking News: PBS Listing for Kalydeco Extension 

 

We are thrilled to announce a significant advancement in the treatment of cystic fibrosis 

(CF) in Australia. Starting from 1 June 2024, Kalydeco (Ivacaftor) will be available on the 

Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme (PBS). This expansion in PBS coverage marks a crucial 

step forward for the cystic fibrosis community. 

 

Key Details of the PBS Listing: 

• Eligibility: Kalydeco will be available for patients aged 4 months or older who have 

a G551D or other gating (Class III) mutation on the CFTR gene. Additionally, 

patients aged 4 months or older with at least one non-gating mutation on the CFTR 

gene that is responsive to Ivacaftor potentiation based on clinical or in vitro data 

are also eligible. 

• Impact: Approximately 95 people with cystic fibrosis in Australia will become 

eligible for a CFTR modulator for the first time under this new listing. 

 



This development is a beacon of hope for the CF community, offering enhanced treatment 

options and improved quality of life for many individuals and families affected by cystic 

fibrosis. 

 

Mutations Covered Under the Listing: 

The listing includes patients with the following mutations: 

• G551D 

• Other gating (Class III) mutations 

 



 

We encourage everyone to share this news and celebrate this milestone, which brings us 

closer to better health outcomes for people living with cystic fibrosis. 

 

For more detailed information, please refer to the official PBS listing or contact your 

healthcare provider. 



 

Thank you for your continued support and advocacy in the fight against cystic fibrosis. 
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Warm regards 
 
 
Jo Armstrong 
CEO 
Cystic Fibrosis Australia 

 
 

https://www.pbs.gov.au/medicinestatus/document/1038.html
https://www.ebs.tga.gov.au/ebs/picmi/picmirepository.nsf/PICMI?OpenForm&t=&q=ivacaftor

